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MEMORANDUM 

Date: January 5, 2018 

To: Julie Castaneda, Clerk of the Board From: Ally Miller, District 1 Supervisor 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 

Re: Re-appointment of George D. Carroll to the Board of Adjustment, District 1 

Please place the following it em on the January 16, 2018 Board of Supervisors Agenda: 

Re-appointment of George D. Carroll to the Board of Adjustment, District 1, for the term to be 
ending December 9, 2021. 

This is a District 1 Appoint ment. 


